Delegate Vanessa E. Atterbeary, Chair and Members of The Ways and Means Committee Maryland House of Delegates Annapolis, MD

RE: HB 939- Elections-Absentee Ballots- Mailing of Unrequested Ballots- SUPPORT

Dear Chair Atterbeary and Members of The Committee,

I urge your support for HB 939, prohibiting the act of mailing an AB to those individuals that did not submit a request for such. Carrying out such action diminishes voter integrity by inviting fraudulent actions:

- Multiple ballot submission;
- Ballot submission with names of deceased individuals;
- Ballot submission of non-existent/fictitious individuals;
- Ballots from out-of-state individuals, etc.

In order to preserve the integrity of our elections and confidence of Maryland citizens, I urge you to vote for a FAVORABLE report for HB 939.

Thank you for your time,

Sarah Price 221 Miller Street Westernport, MD